
 
 
 
 

 

REGION 8 
DENVER, CO  80202 

 
 
Ref: 8WD-SDU 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
DIGITAL READ REPLY REQUESTED 
 
Kirk Daehling, President 
Natural Soda LLC 
3200 County Road 31 
Rifle, Colorado  81650 
kdaehling@naturalsoda.com 
 

Re: UIC Authorization to Inject - Permit CO30358-12525, 18H-IR-W, Rio Blanco County, 
Colorado 

 
Dear Mr. Daehling: 
 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency Region 8 Underground Injection Control (UIC) program office 
has received your request for authorization to commence injection. All required information has been 
submitted and reviewed by EPA. Effective upon the date of this letter, administrative approval is 
hereby granted for injection under the conditions of your UIC permit. 
 
Please submit all future notification, reporting, monitoring and compliance correspondence to 
R8UICMailbox@epa.gov, referencing your UIC EPA Well ID number and well name.  
 
If you have any questions or comments about the above action, please contact William Gallant at (303) 
312-6455 or Gallant.William@epa.gov. 
 
       Sincerely, 
             
               

      
 Douglas Minter, Manager 

       Safe Drinking Water Branch 
       Water Division 
 
cc:  Paul Daggett, BLM  
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Travis Marshall, CDRMS  
Amy Yeldell, CDRMS  

 Jerry Daub, Daub & Associates 
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